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CURRENT OFFICERS:     President—Dow Wagner; V-P & Program Chair---Holly Norton; Treasurer---Rick 
Siferd; Secretary---Mary Beth Siferd; Trustee---Louise Daniels

STANDING Committees:  Program, Website; Membership, House & Grounds, Hospitality, Social Action, 
Public Relations, Library  

 Let’s make use of our invigorated website by emailing photos and descriptions of UU and personal 
events, trips, family to  dldanie2@chorus.net.     Webmaster Donna Daniels also would like comments,
corrections and suggestions about the website. Since she is located in Wisconsin she needs local 
participation. Also, take time to invite new friends to come to Fellowship services and activities with 
you. Talk about UU and what it means to you and what liberal religion contributes to the community.   
If you have a subject that you want to develop into a talk, or if you have recently heard a significant 
speaker, discuss it with the Program committee.  It is important for the Fellowship that everybody take
an active part in planning and growth and that our services be meaningful.

     The POETIC PORCH MUSIC events this past summer, organized and coordinated by Cris Elstro, were 
well attended by members and visitors. The performers—Parker MacDonell, Lou’s Crew, and Will Wells
—provided great entertainment which the audience on the porch and relaxing in the front yard 
thoroughly enjoyed.  True to UU custom, we provided light refreshment—wine, pop, water and 
homemade goodies—and talked between numbers. Our thanks go to all the presenters and hosts and 
guests. Saturday, September 14 is the date of the final Poetry and Music this season. Entertainers will 
be Paul Reiser on sax, David Adams reciting poetry, and Bob Spurgeon on clarinet.
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